
 

 

 

To:   Sutphen Dealer Network  

 

From:  Zach Rudy  

 

Date:  October 13, 2022  

 

RE:  Commercial Chassis Notice   

 

Team, 

  

Due to the instability and the unpredictability of the commercial chassis market, we have 

no choice but to only offer Kenworth commercial chassis at this time. All other options 

have been turned off in SQS. 

  

Any commercial trucks currently on order, will not need to change. Any new orders will 

be limited to Kenworth. 

  

Thanks for working with us during these challenging times 
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